
Longhill Primary School 
Executive Headteacher: Mr Mark Batty 

Head of School: Mrs J Pearce 
Shannon Road 
Longhill Estate 
Hull HU8 9RW 

Tel: 01482 814160 
Web: www.longhillprimary.org.uk 

Email: enquiries.longhill@hcat.org.uk 
Twitter: @longhillprimary 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Hull Collaborative Academy Trust is an exempt charity regulated by the Secretary of State for Education.  It is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (Company Number:  

08542806), whose registered office is Dorchester Primary School, Dorchester Road, Hull, HU7 6AH 

 

Longhill Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We have arranged for pupils in KS2 to visit Hull New Theatre to see this year’s Pantomime “Jack and the 
Beanstalk”  on Tuesday 13  December at 2.00pm, if you would like your child to go. We do appreciate that 
some of you attend this as a family so may not want your child to go with school.  We will be returning to school 
at approximately 5.15pm, parents will be notified by the school’s ping service when the children are on their way 
back to school. 

In order for this trip to go ahead, we are asking for £11.00 per child towards the visit; this will include the price of 
the ticket and travel.  

All payments must be made by October 1st as this is the cut off point for the school having to pay the theatre for 
the tickets. We cannot accept any money after this date so the school will assume you do not wish for your child 
to go on the trip if we haven’t received the payment by then.  

Permission will also be given as you pay for the trip on parent pay.  

Please call into the school office if you would like any more information.  

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs J Pearce 
 


